
Men’s Golf League News, October – 2024 

Fake News Reporter - Tad Lague 

 

Hole-In-One Report – No reported Holes-In-One this month!  I find this a 

little hard to believe with as many good (and lucky) golfers as there are in the 

Lake Fairways Men’s League.  It’s possible that holes-in-one are not being 

reported.  If you get or witness a hole-in-one, please get a photo of the culprit 

and/or 4-some, names of witnesses, the hole #, the club used, ball flight and 

any news-worthy circumstances.  Text the information to (216) 255-2173.  

Come on guys, let’s pick up the slack.  I need interesting things to report in 

this space. 

The Lake Fairways and Pine Lakes courses continue to improve every 

month.  The greens are filling in very nicely and can no longer be blamed for 

missed putts or bad rounds.  The snowbirds will be pleased when they start 

arriving from the cooler climes.  Let’s do our parts and repair ball marks, rake 

the bunkers and fill the divots. 

The Summer Shootout took place while I was traveling so, I really have no 

ammunition to ridicule my buddies.  I can say however, that Larry O’Brien 

and Mike Williams did manage to embarrass themselves and were the first 

to sit down after the opening hole. 

John Westfere, who is no stranger to the winner’s circle, was able to hang 

around for the full 9 holes and pulled it out at the end to take home the 1st 

place winner’s check.  Paul 

Falcone who was a longshot to 

just make it to the 2nd tee, played a 

stellar round of golf and was able 

to secure 2nd place money.  Greg 

Mullens, while getting no handicap 

strokes in this format, relied on his 

steady tee-to-green play to secure 

3rd place. 
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